
2019 Interim Bureau Decisions 

DATE IBD 
No. 

SUBJECT DECISION 

09/03/2019 2019/01 The IPC bureau received a request from the Wingsuit Committee to 
make a change to the rules approved by the 2019 IPC Plenary Meeting. 
The unanimous vote to remove the camera score for all compulsory 
rounds in Acrobatic Wingsuit Flying had consequences that were not 
identified by the committee at the time. The proposed new rule5.8.8. is 
as follows: 
The videographer shall provide the video evidence required to judge 
each jump and to show the team’s performance to relevant third 
parties. It is the responsibility of the videographer to show the exit of 
the Performers so that the start of working time may be clearly 
determined. If, in the opinion of the Panel of judges, the start of 
working may not be clearly determined on the video, a penalty of 10% 
shall be deducted from the team’s total score for that jump as 
determined in 6.2.8.2. and 6.2.8.3. 
 
 

Considering that this request is vital for the comprehension 
of the 2019 Wingsuit Flying rules, the bureau agrees for it to 
be included in the 2019 update which although valid as of 
March 1st, will be published within the next two weeks.  

 

 


